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NEWSLETTER 

 

Reception: Benny King 

Year 1:  Iris Elmes & Salma Amrouche 

Year 2:  Grace Soulsby 

Year 3:  

Year 4: Rory Cooper 

Year 5:  Isabella Jones 

Year 6: Iris Archer 

Upcoming dates 
https://www.meads.e-
sussex.sch.uk/coming-events  
 

December  

Thursday 2nd:  Elfridges:  Secret Santa present 
wrapping shop all day in the library.  

Friday 3rd Mufti Day—for  Xmas Fayre (see poster) 

Friday 3rd:  Meads Magic—4pm (Choir)  

Wed 8th: 2pm KS1—Nativity  

Thu 9th: 9am KS1—Nativity 

Thu 9th:  2pm KS2—Nativity 

Friday 10th 2.30pm—KS2 Carol Service at St John’s 
Church, St John’s Road 

Saturday 11th Dec  Christmas Fayre 

Wednesday 15th: 9am Reception Class Christmas 
Sing 

Wednesday 15th Children’s Christmas Lunch and 
Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day 

Thursday 16th  9am Reception Class Christmas 
Sing 

Friday 17th Dec Last Day of Term 2 

January 2022—Happy New Year 

Tuesday 4th January 2022 (INSET Day)  

Wednesday 5th Jan—School Open 

This Week 

 
House Points Winners 

this week  AMBER  
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This week 

 

Well done Oliver 

in Y4 for using his 

love of swimming 

to raise money 

for St Wilfred’s 

Hospice by 

swimming 35 

lengths  

Thank you so much to Mrs Kazbaraite (Izabele Kiara's mum) for coming in to teach Year 1 some Lithuanian lan-
guage, history and culture. Did you know that Lithuanian is one of the oldest surviving Indo-European lan-
guages?  We learnt about Lithuanian winters, the Palm Sunday traditions of blessing verbas branches, and looked 
at traditional costumes. The kukuruzai were delicious and the traditional dancing was lots of fun!  Aciu Mrs Kazbar-
aite!  

Mamyte – Mummy         Tetukas – Daddy  

Sese – Sister                     Brolis – Brother  

Labas – Hello                    Viso gero – Goodbye  

Aciu – Thank You  

Reception enjoyed their first pastoral care session 
on Monday with a focus on Anti-Bullying Week. 
Thank you Mrs Kim for planning a lovely session 
for us with an important message about being kind 
to others. 

Thank you so much to Miss Hill, Miss Mucha and Miss 
Kyriacous, our lovely student teachers in Reception, Year 
1 & Year 5. Thank you for being part of the team, we wish 
you the best of luck on your second placement and will 
see you again when you return to us just after Easter!  



Reception & Year 1—Fire Visit 

 



Notices 

 


